
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for a proposed Urban Parking Overlay District in the West End. The 

item has been placed on the September 13, 2022 Equitable Growth and Housing committee agenda. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director  

Department of City Planning and Engagement 

 

             

September 13, 2022 

 

           202201744 

TO:  Members of the Equitable Growth and Housing Committee 

 

FROM: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Proposed Urban Parking Overlay District #3 in the West End 
 

 
 


